
Bills Committee on Companies Bill 
 

Follow-up actions for the meeting held on 10 February 2012 
in relation to Part 17 of the Companies Bill 

 
 
Purpose 
 
  This paper sets out the Administration’s response to the issues 
raised by Members at the Bills Committee meeting on 10 February 2012 
relating to Part 17 (Companies not Formed, but Registrable, under this 
Ordinance) of the Companies Bill.   
 
 
Administration’s response 
 
Statistics on unlimited companies 
 
2.  In response to Members’ queries, as at 31 January 2012, there 
were 13 unlimited companies on the register.  All of them were private 
companies and were incorporated under the Companies Ordinance.     
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